# **Bel~Air Association Blog**

The Official Bel-Air Association BLOG for our community featuring news, events, alerts and information that concern us all.

HOME

**ALL NEWS** 

KEEP BEL-AIR BEAUTIFUL

PRESIDENT'S CORNER

LAND USE

# A MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT RON HUDSON- DWP TRUNK LINE PROJECT 2015

3:12 PM

No comments

Dear Bel-Air Neighbors,

I am writing to notify you of upcoming Los Angeles Department of Water and Power (DWP) work on Hilgard Avenue. DWP will be installing approximately 385 feet of trunk line at the intersections of Sunset Boulevard and Hilgard Avenue and on Hilgard Avenue south of Charing Cross Road.

This new trunk line will assist as DWP removes the Upper Stone Canyon Reservoir from service to install a floating cover. It also allows DWP to provide redundancies not currently available in the system to allow for future maintenance and/or during emergencies.

The project is currently scheduled to begin in June of 2015, and to be completed in January of 2016. While traffic along Sunset Boulevard and Hilgard Avenue will be impacted, it is clear other streets will be as well.

The Bel-Air Association is working with DWP, Department of Transportation, Building & Safety, and the Council Office to better understand the logistics and mitigations that will be in place as well as to identify the appropriate contact people if there are concerns. We will continue to update you as the construction gets closer and we have more details and information.

8+1 Recommend this on Google

Home

Older Post

#### 0 comments:

Post a Comment

Subscribe to: Post Comments (Atom)

Search

## STAY CONNECTED



### FOLLOW US BY EMAIL

Enter your Email:
Subscribe me! »

Preview | Powered by FeedBlitz

\*\*All data and information provided on this site is for informational purposes only. The Bel Air Association makes no representations as to accuracy, completeness, currentness, suitability, or validity of any information on this site and will not be liable for any errors, omissions, or delays in this information or any losses, injuries, or damages arising from its display or use. All information is provided on an as-is basis.\*\*

. Powered by Blogger.

#### **BLOG ARCHIVE**

- ▼ 2015 (53)
  - ▼ April (15)
  - A MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT RON HUDSON- DWP TRUNK LIN...
  - MAYOR ERIC GARCETTI ANNOUNCES BUDGET PLAN FOR 2015...
  - FIRE STATION #71 ANNUAL PANCAKE BREAKFAST FUNDR...
  - LOS ANGELES WATER USE RESTRICTIONS
  - A TOUCH OF COLOR FOR THE EAST GATE ISLAND!
  - JASON SHELTON LAFD FIREFIGHTER OF THE MONTH
  - Open Days Program 2015 Garden Conservancy
  - CITY PLANNING COMMISSION HEARING -ARCHER SCHOOL
  - Check out the latest Trends and Hairstyles for
  - ENJOY THIS WEEKEND IN LOS ANGELES!
  - Community Crime Alert from Senior Lead Office Chri...
  - MAYOR ERIC GARCETTI SIGNS EXECUTIVE DIRECTIVE
  - IMPORTANT CAR SAFETY TIPS FROM WEST LAPD DIVISION
  - LA-DBS Good Neighbor Construction Practices